

San Diego, California 92105-2303

<u>www.osteopathiccenter.org</u>
(619) 583-7611

FAX (619) 583-0296

June 16, 2009

Jean Guy Sicotte, MD, DO, (Q) 309 Laurendeau Magog, Quebec J1X 3W4 Canada

Dear Jean Guy,

I deeply appreciate all you have done to enable me to participate in the 135th celebration of Osteopathy. You have provided a variety of delicious dinners and the transportation to get to there. I must say they were vastly superior to the dinner of the Hotel OMNI!

I think this recent edition of PRECISEMENT OSTEOPATHIE was very good and I believe it will have a greater appreciation with its bilingual nature. Is there a means whereby could be made available to the profession overseas?

If I do some work on the lecture on the premature babies, condense it, intensify its content would this be of interest to you in the future? I do not promise it for the immediate future but it might be possible by 2010. Once my ambulation improves I hope to able to get to it.

But my many thanks and appreciation for all you contribute to this profession and personally to me.

Very Sincerely,

Viola

Viola M. Frymann, DO, FAAO, FCA Osteopathic Center for Children and Families Director